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Our residents at Woodstock Residential Care Home had a brilliant afternoon last week with some fantastic entertainment

from singer Rob T.

Lots of us got up on to the dance floor and boogied away to our favourite songs. Rob was fantastic and played some real classics!

Everyone had a lovely time singing, dancing and enjoying the atmosphere.

Come back soon Rob!

 

 


